
 

 UPCOMING PROGRAMS:       

Sammons Senior Center:  

08/26/2020: Coach Fredenburg UMHB                   
09/02/2020: Dr Bobby Ott TISD  

 

BIRTHDAYS FOR AUGUST: 

08/03/2020: Joel Lowry 

08/10/2020: Douglas Trainer 

08/13/2020: Mike Pilkington 

08/17/2020: Frank Hajda 

08/18/2020: Dr Charles Verheyden 

08/25/2020: Boss Lion Michael Washam 

08/272020: Dr Gary Gosney 

08/27/2020: Jeffrey Thigpen 

 

UPCOMING CATERERS; 

08/26/2020: Fat Boys BBQ 

09/02/2020: Gregory’s on Main 

09/09/2020: Fat Boys BBQ 

09/16/2020/: Gregory’s on Main 

 

CLUB CALENDAR: 

Wildcat Parking: 10/09/2020 Martin High School 

10/17/2020: 2nd Annual Don Gregory Memorial 

Golf Tournament. 

Wildcat Parking: 10/23/2020 Bryan High School 

Wildcat Parking: 11/6/2020 Ellison High School 

 

Installation & Awards Banquet 08/18/2020 

Pictured 

 

Lathe Owens & Bud Spurlin: Alan Lueck & Dr Anne Lueck:                                                        
Dr Charlie Pierce & Lathe Owens:                                              
Ariane Secrest with Bud Spurlin:                                                   

Ray Harper & Boss Lion Michael Washam: 

Awards Listed on Second Page! 
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photo opp moment?  Lol!!!  

 

TEMPLE FOUNDER LIONS CLUB 

2019-2020 AWARDS 

 
JACK WIECH AWARDS  

 

BYRON LOVELACE 

DR. ROBIN BATTERSHELL 

BILL DIGAETANO 

CHARLOTTE SMITH 

DR. BOBBY OTT 

  

2019-2020 TFLC SCHOLARSHIP PLAQUE 

PRESENTATION  

  

TFLC DEDICATES IN HONOR OF ALAN LUECK A SCHOLARSHIP BENEFITING THE 

TEMPLE EDUCATION FOUNDATION IN HONOR OF  

ALAN LUECK’s 50 YEARS OF SERVICE 

1970 - 2020 

 

2019-2020 LION OF THE YEAR AWARD’S 

                 

LION Dr. ARIANE SECREST 

LION DAVID SOUTHERLAND 

 

MELVIN JONES AWARD 

  

DR. CHARLES PIERCE 

 

 

Congratulations to the Recipient’s! 

 


